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Dear Parents / Carers 

It was lovely having so many family members come in for our ‘Open Classroom’ sessions- hopefully you found 
these useful. We will hold these again next year prior to parent consultations so you are aware of how your 
child is progressing. 

We welcomed our ‘new reception cohort’ on Tuesday for their first transition session and the parents en-
joyed their information session in the evening. Thank you to the current class for being so welcoming and 
helping them to settle in. Huge thanks also to the staff especially Mrs Kent for ensuring that this went so 
smoothly. 

It is an exciting couple of weeks for our Year 6 pupils; they will be starting their transition sessions at their 
chosen secondary schools and they will attend the special church leavers service at All Saints Church in 
Crowborough next week.  

Well done to our chess players; Thomas. S, Harry. P and Oscar who played their final chess game of the sea-
son this year.  Thank you to Jacob and Vanya who stepped in last minute to play in the last tournament due to 
illness. These children have represented the school impeccably in these events this year. 

The KS2 children and teachers have been working very hard to give the parents an incredible end of year 
KS2 performance. A google form will be sent out shortly for you to indicate what performance you would like 
to attend so we can gauge numbers for each performance,. This will be a NON TICKETED event and seating 
will be first come first serve basis. There will not be a charge for tickets however a cash donation (if you 
can) towards school funds on the day would be very appreciated. A reminder the dates of performance are 
Wednesday 3rd July at 1:45pm-3:15pm and Friday 5th July at 5:15-6:15pm   

Exciting news 

We are very pleased to share that Miss Black is pregnant; we are sure that you will be happy for her (and her 
partner) at this wonderful news. Miss Black is planning to go on maternity leave in December- we will update 
you on the teaching arrangements going forward once we have appointed someone. 

Staffing Update  

Mr Hills has decided to leave us at the end of the school year to concentrate on his teaching role working 
Wed-Fri. Mr Hills has made a big impression on the staff and children and he will certainly be missed. It is 
more of ‘au revoir but not goodbye’ as he has kindly offered to cover staff on a supply basis on Mondays and 
Tuesdays if needed. 

We also want to congratulate Mrs Ford who has a permanent teaching position for September. We want to 
thank Mrs Ford for her hard work with Kingfishers this year and also her service previously in Year 3/4. Mrs 
Ford will certainly be missed by all especially those who have worked closely with her or been taught by her. 

We are planning to share the staffing arrangements for September with you early next week- we apologise 
for the delay- there have been factors that have delayed the announcement. 

Parking 

A polite reminder that parents (and staff) are not able to use the Framfield Village Memorial Hall car park 
after 5pm. (Parking will be allowed for the KS2 performance.)  The memorial hall has regular evening bookings 
and people attending these events are struggling to park. Please could we ask parents to be considerate when 
parking.  

 



Peacocks Class Trip to Wilderness Woods 

Peacocks class went on a fantastic pirate adventure to look for buried treasure in Wilderness Woods. The 
children listened to pirate stories, made telescopes, and followed a treasure map to look for treasure.         
Peacocks class had such a brilliant trip!  

Stoolball Tournament 

Well done to the Year 5/6 pupils who represented Framfield at 
the stoolball tournament last week. They played exceptionally 
well and made some epic catches! 

Federation Football 

Our Framfield and Blackboys’ Federation Football 
team won their second round Country Cup fixture 
last week. They beat St Mary’s Primary School, 
Crowborough 3-0 to move onto the next round.  

The goals came from Benji and Noah with Jamie 
and Ralph sharing Man of the Match.  

Year 5 Trip to Sussex Cricket Schools Day 

Year 5 attended a thrilling cricket match between the Southern Vipers 
and South East Stars. Thank you to Mr Backen and Dr Hoenke for joining 
us on this great trip. We witnessed many 4s, catches and even some 6s. 
The standard was very high and the   
children enjoyed the engaging sing-along 
opportunities.  

 



 

PTFA News—Important dates  

The Summer Fair-Saturday June 29th 11am-2pm 

Please save the date and we would ask if you are able to volunteer your time to staff a stall, or donate 
anything to the stalls, help in preparation for the Summer fair even if you can’t help on the day.  

Please email ptfaframfield@gmail.com or let Alex Leake (Finley/Scarlett Barrow's Mum) know if you can 
support the event.  

Without your support we cannot run larger events; if you can help in any way we are very appreciative. 

Tea and Talk Sessions 

We are pleased to invite all parents across the federation to this term's Tea and Talk session on Friday 5th 
July, 2.15-3.00pm at the Framfield Village Memorial Hall. 

Our Educational Psychologist, Jason Harding Swale, will be giving a short presentation 'Transitions; Small and 
Big' followed by a question and answer session. 

He will cover how we can support children with both everyday transitions and those bigger transitions, such as 
moving up in to a new key stage or on to secondary school. 

Mr Sullivan and Mr Bradbeer will also be there to answer questions about in-school transition. 

All are very welcome. 

It would be helpful if you could let either the school office know if you will be coming. 

PE Home Learning  

Thank you to the parents and pupils that have taken part in 
the PE home learning and written in the book. We have 
loved hearing what you having been doing at home! 

It is amazing to see the team work and creativity 
at breaktimes. We may need planning permission 
based on the recent structures! Thank you to our 
wonderful PTFA who  purchased the polydron a 
few years ago, the children have really enjoyed 
playing with it.  



Celebrating Success 

STARS OF THE WEEK!     

14/06       21/06         

Peacocks - Austin     Peacocks - Tommy 

Kingfishers - Joshua and Poppy  Kingfishers - Joshua and Kai 

Puffins - Seren and Isla Sel   Puffins - Isla Sim and Amy 

Eagles - Kyle and Violet    Eagles - Suki and Mollie 

PUFFINS  EAGLES 

Week 1  - 14/06 

Rose   Vanya 

Sophie  Elena 

Isla Sel  Luca 

Week 2 - 21/06 

Tom. P  Mollie 

Isla. Sel  Thomas 

Sophie  Isaac 

Future Dates: 
 

INSET DAYS-                     Monday 22nd July and Tuesday 23rd  July   
 
Monday 24th June  9:05am   Puffins Class Assembly, Memorial Hall   

Tuesday 25th June  9:00-9:30am  Kingfishers Class Assembly, Memorial Hall 

Thursday 27th June      Year 6 Leavers’ Service, Crowborough  

Saturday 29th June  11:00am-2:00pm  PTFA Summer Fair 

Monday 1st July       Year 6 Uckfield College Transition Day 

Tuesday 2nd July       Whole School Transition Day, 9am - 1:15pm 

Wednesday 3rd July  1:45pm-3:15pm  KS2 Performance 

Friday 5th July   5:15-6:15pm  KS2 Performance 

Friday 5th July   2:15-3:00pm  SEN Tea and Talk, Memorial Hall 

Monday 8th July   10:00am-12:00pm  Sports Day 

Monday 8th-Thurs 11th July 1:00-3:00pm  Year 6 Bikeability Course 

Monday 15th July   10:00am-12:00pm  Reserve Sports Day 

Tuesday 16th July  9:30am-10:30am  School Leavers Service, St Thomas a Becket Church -  

         All welcome                                                                

Friday 19th July       Last Day of Term 

2024-2025 INSET DAYS-         Monday 2nd September                             

Tuesday 3rd September       First Day of Term 



 

Tm 6/Week 4 

    

 

Monday 

  

24/06 

Puffins’ Class Assembly,  9:05am, Memorial Hall 

Red Butler Music Lessons 

Reception and KS1 Bat and Ball Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Tuesday 

  

25/06 

Kingfishers’ Class Assembly,  9:05am, Memorial Hall 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

New Reception Transition Afternoon, 1:30-3pm 

LTA Youth Tennis Club, 3:15-4:05pm 

All Stars’ Football Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Wednesday 

  

26/06 

Peacocks Woodland Wonder 

Year 2 Woodland Wonder 

Cross Country Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Thursday 

 

27/06 

Puffins’ Recorder Lessons 

Year 6 Leavers Service, All Saints Church, Crowborough,  

Table Tennis Club, 3:15-4:15pm  
 

Friday 

 

28/06 

Show Time Club, 3:15-4:15pm  

 

Tm 6/Week 5 

  

 

Monday 

  

01/07 

Year 6 Uckfield College Transition Day 

Red Butler Music Lessons 

Reception and KS1 Bat and Ball Club, 3:15-4:15pm 
 

Tuesday 

  

02/07 

Whole School Transition Day, 9am—1:15pm 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

Le Tennis Club, 3:5-4:05pm 

All Stars’ Football Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

Year 5/6 Badminton Festival, Uckfield College, 3:45-5:15pm 
 

Wednesday 

  

03/07 

Open the Book Assembly (final one) 

Peacocks Woodland Wonder 

Year 2 Woodland Wonder 

KS2 Performance, 1:45-3pm 

Cross Country Club, 3:15-4:15pm 
 

Thursday 

 

04/07 

Election Day—not hot lunches and no parking in Memorial Hall 

Table Tennis Club, 3:15-4:15pm  
 

Friday 

 

05/07 

SEND Tea and Talk, 2:15-3pm, Framfield Memorial Hall 

KS2 Performance, 5:15-6:15pm 


